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Message from Mrs. Gray: 

I hope you all had a super holiday. 

We are looking forward to a fun-packed half-term 

including Word Book Day, Science Week and 

Millhouse’s Got Talent!  

Attendance 

Classes 1 and 2 achieved the highest 

attendance in the week before half-term with 

97% each. Well done!  

Last half-term, 69 pupils achieved 100% 

attendance – fantastic! 
   

   Remember every school day counts! 

Late arrivals  

We monitor the number of lates carefully and 

letters will be sent by school to any families 

where children have been late 5 times. If 10 

lates occur, a letter from the Local Authority 

will be received. Please ensure children arrive 

before 9 o’clock. There were 3 recorded lates 

w/c 5.2.24. 

 

Special Mentions Assembly    

Special Mentions were awarded on Friday 

9th February to: 

Class 1 – Noah and Benjamin 

Class 2 – Lucy and Freya 

Class 3 – Lucy and Emily 

Class 4 –  Frankie and Reece 

Class 5 – Maya and Josh C 

Fabulous effort! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sporting News 

 

Resourceful Rabbits 

Last half-term we focused on our Building 

Learning Power Hero, Resourceful Rabbit. We 

awarded certificates to children who 

demonstrated initiative in their learning; good 

questioning and problem solving skills.  

In Friday’s assembly before the holiday, our 

Resourceful Rabbits were: 

Kyrah (Class 1);  

Edie (Class 2);  

Charlie C (Class 3);  

Tommy (Class 4);  

Noah (Class 5). 

Well done! 
 

World Book Day 

It is World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. 

Children will be able to wear their pyjamas to 

school and bring a teddy for a day filled with 

snuggly reading fun!  A special Roald Dahl, Charlie 

and the Chocolate Factory themed school dinner 

menu will be on offer. This is available to all 

children in school and not just the children who 

usually have a school dinner.  

If you would like your child to have a dinner 

instead of their usual packed lunch, please pay for 

the meal on School Money by 9:00am on Friday 

1st March. Please do not email / contact the 

school office to request a meal – paying on School 

Money will be taken as your request.  

 

 School Council News! 

The School Council have an exciting half-term 

ahead. They are holding auditions for our very 

own talent extravaganza – Millhouse’s Got 

Talent! They introduced the competition in an 

assembly before half-term and will be inviting 

those who signed up to an audition over the 

next few weeks. The top ten acts will perform 

in front of the whole school in the Grand Final 

to be held in the final week before the Easter 

break. Good luck everyone! 


